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SEND Training Modules
The SEND Training Modules were launched in April 2021 and have
been available to all people working in the Local Area with children
and young people (CYP) in Education, Health and Social Care in
Swindon since June 2022. The SEND Training Modules have now
been updated to include modules on the proposed SEND reforms and
five new modules of essential knowledge have been added to Level 1.

These new and updated modules have been co-produced with key
partners representing parents/carers and families (SSFV), young
people (STEP), as well as professionals working with CYP with SEND.
We are pleased to be able to continue to offer you these SEND
Training modules FREE OF CHARGE. There is an expectation that all
professionals working with CYP with SEND will complete the SEND
Training Modules to the appropriate level fitting with their job role, but
ALL professionals should complete at least all Level 1 modules.

The SEND Training Modules have a tiered training system. Each
module has a short quiz at the end to consolidate learning. They can
be completed one module at a time, and one level at a time. It does
not need to be completed all at once. If you would like to take up this
offer, please contact Rachel Mann, SEND Inclusion and Training
Officer: rmann@swindon.gov.uk 

On Tuesday 10th September every year, it is World
Suicide Prevention Day. 

The theme this year is “Changing the Narrative”. On
this day, like every day, we would like to encourage
everyone that talking about difficult feelings,
including suicidal thoughts, doesn’t have to be scary.

The International Association for Suicide Prevention
website has resources with useful information. The
Local Offer also has links that are worth accessing
to keep the narrative open:
https://www.swindon.gov.uk/info/20229/mental_he
alth_specific_conditions/1533/getting_help_with_sui
cidal_thoughts

A welcome from Alison
McIlwraith, the new Head
of SEND

now left Swindon. I have worked in several local
authorities in London in the SEND teams and I’m
looking forward to working with Swindon colleagues
and families.

The SEND landscape continues to develop with
initiatives and all local authority teams are faced with
an increasing demand for EHCP needs assessments.
We are striving to ensure that our process is robust
but ultimately that all children and young people who
have special educational needs are given the support
that they require to access the curriculum and
flourish in their educational journey.

I look forward to visiting schools and educational
settings in my new role and meeting as many children
and young people as possible and to hear their
experiences. 

World Suicide Prevention Day 2024

I am writing to introduce myself as
the Head of SEND, as Lisa Savage,
the previous Head of SEND has
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